Email the student’s bio and photo to the bulletin editor’s email at
tmatzek@mzion.org two months before your simcha.

MOUNT ZION TEMPLE BULLETIN INFORMATION FORM

Students: Please compose an article about yourself to appear in the temple bulletin, using the
below bullet points as a guideline. Articles should be approximately 100 words. (Sample articles below).

You will be notified when it is time to email a bio and a photograph as a jpg or a pdf, to the bulletin

editor, Teresa Matzek at tmatzek@mzion.org.

English Name of Student

Date of B’nei Mitzvah

Hebrew Name of Student

Name(s) of Parent(s)

Name(s) of Grandparent(s)

Names of brother(s)/sister(s)

School you attend and Grade

Major interests in school courses

Major interests in extracurricular events
Awards/Offices held

What was your Mitzvah Project? Why?

Hobbies, Sports, Career Goals, Something you would like to do in the future (not career),

Something you have learned through becoming a B’nei Mitzvah
Who are you donating a portion of my gift money to?
Any other items of interest you want to share?

MOUNT ZION TEMPLE BULLETIN SAMPLE ARTICLES

Allison Parker
October 2, 2021

Allison Parker (Hebrew name Adina) is the
daughter of Matthew and Kim Parker and she has
an older sister Sarah. Her grandparents are Gene
and Linda Parker, Pat, Richard and Pam Ross. She
currently attends Murray Middle school in the
eighth grade. One of her favorite classes is
English Language Arts, and she likes taking part in
musical theater. Alli enjoys reading, watching
movies and comedy. She has decided to donate a
portion of her Bat Mitzvah gift money to the
American Cancer Society.

Eli Damro
October 9, 2021

Eli Damro is the son of Melissa and Nate Damro. He
is the grandson of Diane and Peter Stahl and Linda
and Dave Damro. Eli has two older brothers, Jacob
and Noah Damro and a younger sister Samantha
Damro. Eliis in the 7th grade at Falcon Ridge
Middle School. Eli’s favorite subjects in school are
math and science. Eli’s favorite sports are
basketball and flag football. Eli really enjoys
hanging with his family and friends and watching
the Bucks, Badgers, Brewers and Packers play!!! He
will be donating a portion of his gift money to
Good Sports for kids needing youth equipment and
help.

Please be advised that your child’s B’nei Mitzvah picture will be placed in the bulletin which
is posted on the Mount Zion website and may appear in the public domain.




